
Crewe and Nantwich Twinning Association 

Committee Meeting 

5pm on Monday 10th April 2017 
 

Held at Crewe Town Council Offices 

1 Chantry Court 

Forge Street 

Crewe  

Cheshire 

CW1 2DL 
 

1. Attendance 

Clive Mosby (Chairman), Maurice Jones (Vice Chair), Councillor David Marran (Nantwich Town 

Council), Hannah Marr (Crewe Town Council), Jill Oakes, John Oakes, Wendy Johns, Lindsay Johns, 

Peter Kay, Tom Carwarth, Cyril Jones, Janice Benn and John Benn.  
 

2. Apologies 

Councillor Pam Minshall (Crewe Town Council) and Ray Stafford 
 

3. Matters arising from previous Meeting held on Monday 13th March 2017 

There were no matters arising from the previous meeting and the Committee agreed that the Minutes 

were of an accurate record 
 

4. Treasurer and Members’ Report (Wendy) 

The Treasurer presented the current set of Accounts to Members of the Committee and provided a 

verbal update regarding the current year to date financial position 
 

5. Website (Peter) 

Peter presented a report to the Committee to advise that the website is currently up to date 
 

6. Publicity (Ray) 

This report was deferred until the next Meeting due to absence 
 

7. Summer School – 23rd – 30th July 2017 

10 guests are currently signed up to the Summer School 

The Chairman will form a Sub-Committee to work on the Summer School programme 
 

8. Macon 60th Anniversary  

Visit between 26th – 29th May 2017 

The Chair advised the Committee on who is attending the anniversary visit to Macon in May. 

Programme for the weekend is:- 
 

Friday 26th May 

Nothing is currently planned for those attending the Macon visit 
 

Saturday 27th May – guests of the Town i.e. Councils 

 11am – Official Ceremony – venue to be confirmed  

 Speeches expected from the Civic dignitaries and the Chairs of respective Twinning Associations 

 Afternoon activities are to be confirmed 

 8.45pm evening Nantwich Choral Society and Macon Choir in the Cathedral 
 

Sunday 28th May – guests of the Twinning Association 

Plans have yet to be confirmed 
 

Return visit in September 2017 

 Confirmation of attendance still pending however CANTA is aware that approximately 14 dignitaries 

are attending from Macon  

 A request was made to the Committee for hosts over the weekend and the Chair requested that 

Committee Members confirm to him before the next Committee Meeting 

 The Town Councils will meet in due course to discuss specific arrangements for the visit and will 

confirm this arrangements in due course 

 Both Crewe Town Council and Nantwich Town Council requested that the arrival times are 

confirmed to allow for adequate arrangements to be made in preparation 



 

9. Social Event 

No information as yet  
 

10. Correspondence 

Easter Card from the Mayor of Dzierżoniów, Poland 

A letter has been received requesting support to host a teenage boy for two weeks.  Councillor Pam 

Minshall has circulated the information to the Committee 
 

11. Any Other Business 

David Marren is attending the Dzierżoniów Day celebrations in Poland during the CANTA are visit to 

Macon 
 

Meeting closed at 6.10pm 

 


